CITY OF BALTIMORE

CATHERINE E. PUGH, Mayor



DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS

WILLIAM VONDRASEK, Acting Director DR. RALPH W. E. JONES, JR. BUILDING 3001 East Drive - Druid Hill Park Baltimore, Maryland 21217 410-396-6132

May 5, 2017

Honorable President Bernard Young Members of the City Council **Baltimore City Council** 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE:

Council Bill # 17-0046

City Property-Renaming Harlem Denison Park to be the William Donald Schaefer Park

Dear President Young:

This bill is for the purpose of changing the name of the Harlem Denison Park, located at 3421 Harlem Avenue, to the William Donald Schaefer Park.

The Department of Recreation and Parks is in favor of Council Bill # 17-0046.

Respectfully yours,

Acting Director

WV:ch

Cc: Kyron Banks, Liaison to City Council